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Summary: The event "Remembering Tagore on his 163rd Birth Anniversary" was organized by 

Department of English to commemorate the life and works of the legendary poet, playwright, and 

philosopher, Rabindranath Tagore. Held at our college, the program included speeches, recitations, 

and multimedia presentations, all designed to honor Tagore’s immense contributions to literature, 

music, and education. The program was attended by college students and faculty members from 

various disciplines. 

Highlights of the Program 

The event began with a speech by the Principal, Prof. (Dr.) Yasmeen Farooq Khan. She commended 

the organizers for holding the event in memory of such a distinguished figure in Indian history. Her 

speech focused on Tagore’s contributions and the meaningful life he led. She emphasized the 

importance of sensitizing students to Tagore’s ideas and themes, urging them to engage actively in the 

learning process. Dr. Khan encouraged students to express their emotions and develop their 

personalities, highlighting the transformative power of poetry and personal growth. 

Dr. Iram Shafi moderated the session effectively. Ms. Hafsa Jan, a fourth-semester student, skillfully 

took the proceedings forward. Ms. Baziga, a Political Science student, provided an enlightening 

overview of Rabindranath Tagore’s life, discussing his biography, spiritual journey, and significant 

contributions, including writing the lyrics for the national anthem. She also highlighted Tagore’s 

literary masterpiece, "Geetanjali." 

The session was proceeded with the screening of the documentary titled “Rabindranath Tagore – 

Unveiled,” which offered deep insights into Tagore’s life and achievements. Following the 

documentary, students recited some of Tagore’s most famous poems, bringing his words to life and 

showcasing his poetic brilliance. The program concluded with the screening of Rare Clips of Tagore 

that provided glimpse into Tagore’s life and legacy. The session concluded by distributing certificates 

among the participants, acknowledging their participation. Prof. Heena Fayaz, Assistant professor 

English delivered a formal vote of thanks, expressing gratitude to the organizers, faculty members, 

partipants and student attendees for their valuable presence. 
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